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            December, 2003 
 
Hi Guys, 
 
The November meeting was held as scheduled on Nov.15. There were about 12 members 
present. After Dave Yoder gave the Treasurers report, Jim Miller asked if there were any 
new nominations for office. There were none. A motion was made to close the nomination 
Process. The motion carried. A motion was made and passed to re-appoint the same 
officers for another 1 year term. The officers are: 
     President- Jim Miller 
     Vice President- Jeff Dinehart 
     Secretary- Gene Stutsman 
     Treasurer- Dave Yoder 
     Safety Officer- Eugene Yoder 
 
I was asked to remind everyone that dues for next year are due. 
 
We discussed flying events for next year and decided to have three, similar to those that 
we had this year. The dates are: 
     June 5 “Spring Fling” 
     July 24 “Mid Summer Bash” 
     Sept.11 “ Fall Round-up” 
We decided to table any discussion about whether we should make any  of these more 
elaborate by serving food etc. We concluded that those decisions can better be made 
later. 
 
The topic of siding on the shed came up with several suggestions and comments, but I 
must confess, I’m not sure what was decided. The same thing applies to the search for a 
different mower. It was discussed, but I’m not sure what conclusion was reached. I do 
know that none has been purchased.  
 
Some of the frequency pins missing, I have volunteered to look into making replacements. 
 
We discussed the web-page created by Stuart Mead. We were wondering if there is some 
way Stuart could put a list of equipment that is for sale on the Web-page. Jim Miller has 
three airplanes for sale, I sent a list to Stuart and I believe that he plans to list them, but I 
don’t think has gotten to it yet. 
 
If you are interested, Jim has a Goldberg Starduster 46-60 with no engine, a Great Planes 
Extra 60-90 4 st. with no engine, and a Hobby Lobby Ultra Sport 40 with an O.S. 46 
installed. 
 
There is a swap meet in the area on January 18 th. The add appears on the back of this 
page. 
 
Don’t forget the next meeting, it will be at 0800 at Checkers in Millersburg on Dec. 20th. 
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